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DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections Notice of Risk-
limiting Audit of the 2024 General/Special Election  

 
DECATUR, Ga.— DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections will hold a risk-limiting audit of ballots cast in 
the Nov. 5, 2024, General/Special Election.  
 
The contests to be audited shall be determined as set forth in O.C.G.A. § 21-2-498 and shall be publicly 
announced and published on the Secretary of State webpage. 
 
The audit will commence on Friday, Nov. 15, 2024, at 9 a.m. in the Stonecrest office of the DeKalb County 
Voter Registration and Elections, located at 2994 Turner Hill Road, Stonecrest, GA 30038 and will continue until 
completion on or before Tuesday, Nov. 19 at 5 p.m. 
 
The audit is conducted in accordance with O.C.G.A. § 21-2-498 and State Election Board Rule 183-1-15-.04 
and is open to the public. 
 
For more information on DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections, please visit www.dekalbvotes.com or call 
(404)298-4020. 
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